
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing this letter to inform you that our new RSHE policy has been updated and can now be 

accessed online using the link: 

https://www.whitleyparkprimaryschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=255&type=pdf 

Please can all parents and carers read through our updated policy carefully, and note that the Sex 

Education aspect is only for Year 5 and 6.  

Year 5 have already had their Sex Education lessons this academic year. For those pupils currently in 

Year 6, Sex Education lessons will be taught towards the end of the Summer term.  

Prior to any Sex Education being taught, a permission letter will be sent in advance to parents / carers 

regarding when these sessions will occur. The letter will offer you the option to request to withdraw 

your child from these lessons. The letter will also outline the protocols we follow for requests to 

withdraw and further information about the content of sex education lessons. 

If you require any further information about the wider aspects of PSHE and the topics your children 

are learning in school, please visit our PSHE website page for our PSHE topic cycle and supportive 

parent resources: 

https://www.whitleyparkprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=P%2ES%2EH%2EE%2E&pid=97 

If you have any specific PSHE questions, please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher, myself, 

or a member of the Senior Leadership Team.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Salma Khan 

PSHE Co-ordinator & Year 2 Teacher 
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